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***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

This is in response to your letter dated January 26, 2011, regarding our 30 Day Post General Report (10/14/10-11/22/10), 

questioning a missing 48-Hour notice.  Please be advised that this was an in-kind contribution and we did not have all 

the pertinent information at the time to report the in-kind contribution within the 48-Hour notice period.  We received 

the inkind letter after the 48-Hour reporting period had closed. 


